BBOB Meeting Minutes October 4, 2021

Scott Wolf: Orchestra is going great. Sectionals are going well. Harp studio, violins cello and
bass are all coming in. This week we’ll be starting private lessons for students. The Dessert
Concert went well for all of us. Our next concert is in 2 weeks. We’ve had students apply to
Allstate Festival. Concerto auditions should be going out within the next 2 weeks.

Alan Posner: Marching Bandwise, the concert went well. It felt like a normal concert, perfect
weather. Our festival is on Wednesday. We need volunteers. Jazz Band is back in full swing. We
have 40 kids signed up. We will split into 2 jazz bands in late October. We’ve hired Jimmy
Smith to come in 2 days a week to run the second jazz band. We need a bassist, pianist and a
couple of trombones. Tri-Em is meeting for the second time this week. This is a music
education honor society. The first meeting is 7:15 am on Friday. Festival is Wednesday,
Homecoming is Friday. Senior Night coming. It is likely that we will have a home playoff event.
This will be in full costume (any costume the kids can play in.) Premiere Concert for Black
Hawk band is in a few weeks.

Homecoming Concessions-still need volunteers for this.

Pauline is handling uniforms. Freshmen will be fitted first, then sophomore, juniors and finally
seniors. In the past, we've given students a grade for getting fitted for their uniforms. How do
we request tables and chairs? Alan: reach out to custodian. Scott: send us an email of
everything you need. What time can we get into the building on Monday to set up? Alan: 10:15.
Scott: we can send out the contract agreement for families in advance. We can get some
student helpers to help on the day.

Spirit Wear: have we gone with a specific company to order tuxedo shirts in the past? No,
everyone has gone on their own.

Koeze Nut sales: we do not have anyone to spearhead this. It is an option to look at other ways
to raise funds, and leave this behind.

Alan: cider and donuts will be provided on Senior Night after the game-9:30 or 9:45. When
would this be for orchestra? Scott: we could do this after a concert.

Mark: we need to keep focusing on filling vacancies and connecting and plugging volunteers
in. Scott: the difficulty is that parents and students have been out of the loop for almost 2
years. We just need to keep pushing.

Marching Band will be performing at 6:30 pm on Wednesday. Catherine: we’ve relied on
National Honor Society students in the past. Could they help fill some volunteer space?



